
May 1, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Sirlena Thomas, 

 

Please accept this letter as formal notice of my resignation as a K-2 Bilingual Teacher at Holmes 

Elementary, effective May 25th, 2018. 

Thank you for the opportunity to teach at Holmes Elementary , Harvey 152. 

 

 

Yours in Education, 

Eduardo Perez 

 

 

 

 

 


